
  

PGMI MOU WITH WM&DC 

GOOD NEWS FOR THE LEFT OVER APPLICANTS 

Today, The Postgraduate Medical Institute Hayatabad, Peshawar & The Women Medical & 

Dental College, Abbottabad signed a memorandum of understanding (MoU). The documents 

were duly endorsed with the signature of Dr. Syed Farooq Jamil, the Special Secretary Health 

KP, Dr. Hamid Ahmad Deputy Chief Executive Officer (PGMI) & Prof. Dr. Salma Aslam 

Kundi, Principal WM&DC. At this occasion, Prof. Dr. Naila Irum Hadi, Director Department of 

Medical Education, Research & Publication & Dr Iqbal Wahid Assistant Professor Medical 

Education were also present. As per this MoU, now PGMI will induct PG residents on CPSP 

approved slots available in Women Medical & Dental College. This will help to accommodate 

leftover applicants for the session July 2022. As per MoU, PGMI & WMC will share the 

financial burden of these residents. The training slots are available in General Medicine & 

Medical Specialty.  
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